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Lou Mansolillo

From: Louis Marchetti <louie.marchetti@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 2:33 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: H-7015

I am a master electrician and journeyman in both Rhode Island and Massachusetts. I strongly oppose home inspectors 
being allowed to perform or give advice on electrical inspections and or installations. All electrical work must be by NEC 
code compliance and by a licensed electrician. Electrical work or inspections of any type by and unlicensed individual is 
very dangerous! These home inspectors are even suggesting to home owners what they need or how it should be fixed, 
this is unacceptable!!  injuries and fires will occur. Please don’t allow unlicensed home inspectors to give any advice in 
the electrical field thank you.. 
Sent from my iPhone 


